
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

          

           November 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 12 Awards Ceremony – “A Celebration of Success” 

 

Following the letter you received in August, I am writing to remind you the Awards’ Ceremony for last year’s Year 

11 students is being held on Thursday 14th November at 7pm. 

The evening is a great opportunity to celebrate success and 5 years of hard work and commitment.  The GCSE 

Certificates will be given out and there will also be awards for individual subjects and attendance prizes.    

If you wish to attend this celebration and have not yet requested seats, please let Mrs Jennifer Rayner know how 

many you require, either by telephone on 01883-624067 extension 2357, or by email: 

j.rayner@warlinghamschool.co.uk by Friday 8th November. 

It is very important that exam certificates are collected as they will be needed to show any future employers or 

Further Education establishments.   If you are unable to make the evening, please contact: 

Exams@warlinghamschool.co.uk to arrange a convenient time to collect your certificates.    

We look forward to presenting each student with their hard-earned GCSE Certificates.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr P Seward 

Deputy Head Teacher  
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